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Buildings After Hours Cancelled and Limited Office Hours 
on September 12, 2023

 
 

On Tuesday, September 12, 2023, Buildings After Hours is cancelled and 
there will be limited in-person services from 11:30 am – 4:00 pm at all DOB 
borough offices. 
 
Borough offices will be fully staffed from 8:30 am to 11:30 am. There will be limited in-person 
services from 11:30 am to 4:00 pm. Customers are encouraged to use online services. Buildings 
After Hours will resume on Tuesday, September 19, 2023.  
 
Department of Buildings borough offices are open for Buildings After Hours on Tuesdays for 
homeowners, tenants, small business owners, and building managers from 4:00 pm to 7:00 pm. 
Visit nyc.gov/dobevents for more information.  

 
 

     
 

 

September 7, 2023 

SERVICE NOTICE  
  

 

http://www.nyc.gov/dobevents

